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MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:    All Child Nutrition Programs  

FROM: District Operations/ HNU  

DATE:   June 19, 2024  

SUBJECT:   New System Sponsor Training Video 
 
RE: Arkansas Department of Education – District Operations:  Sponsor Training Video 

CACFP, NSLP, SFSP 
 
The Sponsor Training Video is ready for use!!  The video will be located on our YouTube 
channel, named ADE-DO Nutrition Training.  There you will find all current trainings that will be 
made available for your use.  The link below leads to the Sponsor Training for the New System. 
 
https://youtu.be/zxwD-vpYRIk?si=VawWhJwLDRvK4sDp 
 
This is just the start of the learning process.  There will be more videos to come.  If you have 
questions, your application coordinator will be there to assist you.  
 
Thank you for understanding, and we appreciate you taking the time to complete the tasks 
requested by change. If you have any questions about the LINQ Software System, please 
contact the Health & Nutrition Unit whenever you’re able. We will be happy to answer all your 
questions. 
 

Dominic Buffington 
501.371.1415 dominic.buffington@ade.arkansas.gov 

 

Perry Hunter 

501.320.8967 perry.hunter@ade.arkansas.gov  

 

Please keep this memo on file for quick and easy reference. A copy is also available 
on the resource library under 2024 Mass Alerts. If you have any questions regarding 
this memo, please contact your Program Specialist at: 501-682-8869.  
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